
Report of the Standards Committee held on 22 February 2024  
 
Present: Councillor Ruth Bush (Chair), Md Shamsed Chowdhury, Sara Hassan,  
Louise Hyams and Tim Mitchell  
 
 
1.  Biennial Standards Committee Report  
 
(a)  We have considered a draft Biennial Standards Committee report which 

covered the Committee’s work between March 2022 and March 2024.  
 
(b)  The provision of such a report emphasises the importance the Council places 

on the importance of ethical standards across the organisation and affords the 
opportunity to highlight key achievements and areas of good practice and to 
identify any requirements for improvement.  

 
(c)  We welcomed the report and recommended it to the Council for noting.  
 

Recommendation:  
 
That the Council notes the Biennial Standards Committee report as set out in 
Appendix A.  
 
 

Ruth Bush, Chair  
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